Saint Luke's Parish Diocese of Shrewsbury

PASTORAL AREA OF RUNCORN & FRODSHAM

Parochial Administrator Fr. Isidore Madueke

61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN Telephone 01928 733127 School 01244 981290
PASTORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpa12.co.uk
PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk
PARISH e-mail stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com
SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrodsham.org.uk

	Sevente	enth Sunday in Ordinary Time	July 2015
Day	Time	Service	Intention
Sat 25 th	6 pm	Mass	Parishioner's intention
Sun 26 th	10 am	Mass	Fr. Isidore's Journey mercies
	5.30 pm	Benediction & Evening Prayer	
Mon 27th	9.30 am	Mass	Elizabeth O'Hara+
Tue 28th	6.15 pm	Mass	John Cummins +
Wed 29th	9.30 am	Mass	Fr. Isidore's private int.
Thu 30 th	9.30 am	Eucharistic Service	
	1 pm	Marriage Service Fergus McShane & Jennie Musgrove	
Fri 31st	9.30 am	Mass	Private int.
Sat 1st August	6 pm	Mass	Bishop Brian's int.
Sun 2 nd	10 am	Mass	Parishioner's int.

Daily Confessions will be available after Mass. Saturday 5.00-5.45 pm.

Baptisms & Marriages by appointment

Last week's Collection £494.86 Thank you and this weekend there will be a 2^{nd} collection for A Day for Life.

Telephone We hope that the telephone number will soon be back on line. Until it is, please use 01928 733717 OR 07438 192205.

RCIA: Registration for adult baptism has begun. Please register today in the list at the porch

Confirmation: Enrolment list is in the porch from year 9 and above. Register today. Registration stops in August.

Please pray for those on our Prayer List: George Howard; Ann Cropper; John & Shirley Kavanagh; Mary Roberts; Mary Williams; Loma Nutall; Josie Holmes; Kath Hughes; Adrian St Clair & Marie Josephine Worthington.

Mass for the sick: We thank the hospitality group and all those who made donations to make the Mass for the sick a success. God bless you all.

Fr. Isidore will be away this week for a month's leave. Kindly pray for his safe trip. Thanks to Fr. Colin and other priests who accepted to supply.

Assisted Dying Bill What's next? Rob Marris MP for Wolverhampton is due to present the second reading of his Bill on the 11th September. This would give terminally ill adults the right to take their own lives.

It is a complicated moral problem, with many conflicting issues. To clarify them, there are flyers and a few helpful booklets at the back of church. Please take one and let your MP know your opinions.

The Poor Clare Colettines of Harwarden have a Mass for the Gift of Mercy at 1100 on Saturday August 1st preceded by the Sacrament of Reconciliation at 10.30 am

It is the **Feast of the Portiuncula** (the little portion) and you are warmly invited to come and pray for peace in our world, for your loved ones, living and dead and for yourself. (Tel. 01244 531029)

Welcomers' Rota Please put your name against your chosen dates for September to November on the list on the table in the porch. Thank you

Wedding Music At a recent marriage of two vegetarians, the organist played the voluntary *Sheep may safely graze*.